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Sustainable Action Training for Youth – SUSTRAINY 

(2019-3-FR02-KA205-016556) 
 

 

On the February 1st 2020, the “Sustainable Action Training for Youth” (SUSTRAINY) co-funded 

by the Erasmus+ Programme of the European Union project started, and it will run until 

January 31st 2022. 

Partners of the project are: E-Juniors Association (France), Matera Hub (Italy), Markeut Skills 

(Spain), Danmar Computers (Poland), InnoHub Valencia (Spain). 

SUSTRAINY aims at fostering the sustainable initiatives undertaken by youth, providing them 

with comprehensive tools which will help them in the implementation of sustainable projects. 

The development of the SUSTRAINY project will be divided into 3 main results, with specific 

activities and tasks: 

- Guidelines to sustainability compiling the information, existing tools and best practices 

on sustainable businesses. It will include: theoretical concepts; tools and Examples of 

Sustainable businesses best practices 

- Diagnostic tool for sustainable business competences which will assess sustainable 

business skills and knowledge thanks to a set of dedicated questions 

- Panorama of sustainable business practices that will take the form of an interactive 

online tool where young entrepreneurs can consult sustainable solutions for the 

different area of their businesses. 

 

The first project meeting is scheduled on April 27th 2020 in Paris. 
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